Letter No. 50

From: Sylvia Plummer <sylviavplummer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 2:51 PM

To: RoseBowINFLComments

Subject: Against the NFL using the RoseBowl

I am against the NFL using the Pasadena Rose Bowl. 1

Sylvia Plummer
1331 Court Terrace
Pasadena, CA 91105
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3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 50: Sylvia Plummer

Sylvia Plummer
1331 Court Terrace
Pasadena, CA 91105
October 8§, 2012

Response 50-1

The comment concerns the overall merits of the proposed project. The comment will be included as part

of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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